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October 31, 2018 

 

REVISED NOTICE FOR CLOSURES AT 7272 Wisconsin Avenue, Bethesda, MD 

 

 

The concrete activities at 7272 Wisconsin Avenue are continuing thru 2019.  The closed west 

sidewalk on Wisconsin Avenue (MD-355) between Elm Street & 7220 Wisconsin Avenue will 

remain thru November 30, 2018 with anticipated extension.  Signage will continue to direct 

pedestrians around the work zone.  Also, the 7272 Wisconsin Avenue construction access and 

staging will continue with the closed right lane of southbound Wisconsin Avenue (MD-355) 

between Elm Street & Bethesda Avenue.  A flagging operation and signage will direct 

pedestrians and motorists through the work zone.   

 

For inquires, please contact: 

 

Carr Properties 

David Chaconas, Development Senior Director: 202-303-3089, dchaconas@carrprop.com  

Alison Wertzler, Development Vice President:  202-461-3979, awertzler@carrprop.com  

 

Clark Construction 

Pasco Umbriac, Construction Executive: 202-359-3078, pasco.umbriac@clarkconstruction.com 
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